
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued WLADS Member, 
 
As a member of the Western Los Angeles Dental Society we are offering you and your staff a 20% discount on the Sexual 
Harassment Prevention Training. Employers with 5 or more employees must provide this training to ALL supervisors and 
employees by January 1, 2020. 
 
Sexual Harassment Prevention Training Online:  
20% Discount with HR Resources  

 
Step 1 
Visit the site: https://store.calchamber.com/login.aspx   
Step 2 
Setup account, or Sign in with your email and password 
Step 3 
Add training and check out using priority code: DDSSH2   
 
Submit Proof of completion to the Dental Society to receive CEU credits. Remember to indicate if you have 5 or more 
employees to receive the appropriate policy for your practice. 
 
•   Easy, Fast, Convenient Online Training as your new Member benefit   

1. Self-paced training  
2. Accessible on desktop, tablet, and smart phone 
3. Flexible to fit your busy schedules 
4. Courses in English or Spanish 

 •   Customer Support, Set Up and Track 

1. Purchase courses online or by phone 
2. Upload and assign learners at the same time 
3. One-click status report on course completions 
4. Customer support specialists at no extra cost 

•   Qualified Trainer with HR Resources since 2008 

1. California compliant with proof of completion 
2. "Ask the Expert" feature to email questions directly to CalChamber's training experts 
3. Join as a CalChamber member to receive an additional Discount and Resources Contact Mike Steere tel. 

916.928.3559.  

Remember to go to: https://store.calchamber.com/login.aspx and use priority code DDSSH2 when purchasing your 
required California training online or, call the CalChamber 800.331.8877, prior to 12/31/19.   
 
If you have any questions or need assistance do not hesitate to call the Society office and we will be glad to assist you. 
 
 
Note: The California Department of Fair Employment and Housing (DFEH) takes the position that employees, including 
supervisors, who were trained in 2018 or before, will need to be retrained again in 2019. Additionally, training of non-
supervisory employees in California must take place within 6 months of hire or promotion and every 2 years thereafter.  
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